
 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 4th July - Week A 

 

 

 Notices:   

 All years: YoungMinds-The Governments mental health plan consultation includes asking for parents views on 

mental health provision.  Have your say here  
 All years: Sports Day will take place on Wednesday 13th July.  All competitors should wear PE kit, non-

competitors need not wear school uniform if they are wearing house colours to support their House.  All 
students should come prepared with a water bottle and suncream as they will be sat outside for much of the 
day.  The canteen will be open for each year group to get food at set times twice through the day. 
Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate parents or other family members to watch. 

 All years: End of term arrangements, school finishes at 1.25pm on Friday 22nd July.  Pulham’s buses leave site 
at 1.35pm, service buses will probably still leave at the normal 3.35 time, though we are in discussions with 
them about bringing that time forward and will confirm in next week’s bulletin.   

 All years: A reminder that electric scooters are still not permitted on public roads in the UK, therefore 
students cannot use them to get to and from school. 

 Year 9: I am planning a celebration assembly for Y9 and would like to make sure that I can recognise every 
student for achieving something this year.  I am asking students, parents and staff to share.  I am happy to sift 
through all the responses I get as some accomplishments may be naturally duplicated. This form will be open 
until 5pm on the 8th July. Many thanks Mr Salvidge.  

Safeguarding:  

School Nurse: the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  

The school nurse, Karen Croxson, will see students on an appointment basis; students (or parents) should contact 
the head of year to refer.  

 
Well Being: 
The NHS in Gloucestershire are delighted to launch On Your Mind Glos, a newly developed mental health website for 
children and young people aged up to 25.  Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: Here  

 

Mental Health  

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: parent info 

and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here. 
 

Letters to parents: here 
 July online safety newsletter.  

  

 

 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/join-the-movement/mental-health-plan-have-your-say/
https://forms.office.com/r/hiEAuj10Zm
https://onyourmindglos.nhs.uk/
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/coronavirus-information-and-updates
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents

